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Underground Safety Board Meeting 
January 9-10, 2023 

 

Weather Announcement 
 
Given forecasts of significant rain on Monday and Tuesday, we encourage everyone—
including Board Members—to consider attending the January 9 and 10 Board meeting 
remotely through the January 9 and January 10 Zoom links. However, the physical location 
for the meeting will remain available for anyone who would like to attend in person.  Note: 
The Board will only meet on January 10, 2023, if there is unfinished business from January 9, 
2023. 
 
Those requiring further information regarding this public meeting may contact us at (916) 
902-6000. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Accessibility Accommodation 
Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals who, because of a disability, 
need special assistance to attend or participate in an Energy Safety public meeting may 
request assistance by emailing digboard@energysafety.ca.gov. Requests should be made 
one week in advance whenever possible. For more information about the accessibility 
features of Zoom visit https://explore.zoom.us/en/accessibility/. 

For more information about the Office of Energy 
Infrastructure Safety: www.energysafety.ca.gov. 
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